
Summer fair 

If anyone is interested in holding a stall at our 

summer and has public liability insurance 

please see Miss Langley.  

If anyone can help on the day or before hand 

please contact Miss Langley ASAP and we will 

organise a meeting.  

 

House Points 

Red: 150 

Blue: 170 

Green: 190 

Yellow: 180 

Well done green team! 

 

Headteacher’s Awards 

Reception: Holly 

Year 1: Ivy 

Year 2: Jacob H 

Year 3: Eppy 

Year 4: Isla  

Year 5: Evan  

 

Numbot awards 

Year 1: Lewis 

Year 2: Noah  

 

TTRS awards  

Year 4: Robert 

Year 5: Imogen  

 Attendance 

Attendance this week: 

Reception: 93% 

Year 1: 99% 

Year 2: 92% 

Year 3: 94% 

Year 4: 100% 

Year 5: 93% 

 
 

 

Lockwood Newsletter  

Friday 16th June 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers. 

Now that summer has finally arrived can you please 

make sure that children have a sun hat and sun cream 

on before they come to school, if they need to top up at 

lunchtime please make sure you label their bottle of sun 

cream with their name and ask them to leave it in the 

office. 

 

Carlton  

We had a fabulous time at Carlton with Y6, I was lucky 

enough to go with them! Our children behaved 

impeccably (as always) there were a lot of comments 

from the instructors that they have never had a group 

so well behaved! 😊 Go team Y6! Huge thankyou to Miss 

Jerz and Mrs Lunn! 

 

Uniform 

From September like most other primary schools in the 

area earrings will no longer be allowed to be worn for 

school. Clear plastic sleepers are allowed. This is 

because there are lots of risks to wearing earrings, it 

will also save the need to take out/change them for PE. 

If you plan on getting your child’s ears pierced get them 

done right at the start of the holidays or the last week 

of term please. 

Reminder that school uniform is red polo and red 

jumper/cardigan, grey tailored trousers/skirt/shorts 

with black shoes not trainers.  

PE kit is black shorts/trackies, white tshirt with black 

zip up and trainers. 

 

Dates for the Diary  

Monday 19th June – Nursery (moving to Reception) 

staying for Lunch/Y5 trip to Skinningrove.  

Monday 26th June - Nursery (moving to Reception) 

staying for Lunch 

Tuesday 27th June – Y5/6 afterschool football 

tournament at St Peters. 

Thursday 29th June – Aladdin Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 – 

Earthbeat Center Saltburn. 

Monday 3rd July Y1 – Saltburn Visit (am) 

Friday 7th  - July Reports home 

Monday 10th July – Y6 transition week 

Thursday 13th July – in school transition  

Monday 17th July – Sports day, (KS1 9:30am - KS21:30 

pm) 

Wednesday 19th July- Y6 Leavers assembly for parents  

Thursday 20th July – Summer Fair 1:30pm.   

Friday 21st July – School breaks up for summer holidays! 

 

 

 

 

 


